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5 Inkerman Road

NW5 3BS

23/08/2017  21:31:352017/4219/P NOBJ Karen Deco I have looked at these plans and am happy with them. They are in keeping with the style of 

the house and very similar to other roof extensions in the area. It is set back and discreet in 

appearance.

4 Inkerman Road

London

NW5 3BS

22/08/2017  16:18:052017/4219/P SUPPRT John O'Mara & 

Beatrice Blakemore

As neighbours and homeowners on Inkerman Road, we would like to express our support for 

this planning application for a roof extension to number 1 Inkerman Road.

12 Inkerman Road

London

NW5 3BT

22/08/2017  16:46:312017/4219/P OBJ Cheryl Lambrou Dear Sirs,

I am opposing this application as I feel that no thought has been put into the design, 

Inkerman Road forms part of a residential and conservation area and there are no front 

dormers along the entire street so why is the owner of the property being entertained and 

allowed to submit these plans, or is it because he is a celebrity, we are well aware that the 

officer in charge of this particular case has allowed another celebrity in the next street to 

create a roof terrace which effects the privacy of the occupants of Inkerman Road.

Looking at the plans submitted the property already has a large footprint as the lower end of 

Inkerman Road have basements,  so I cannot understand why the owner needs to increase 

the size of his property and with windows to the rear of the roof extension as well as the front. 

If this proposed extension is permitted this will then set a precedent for all of the houses 

along Inkerman Road to do the same which would effect the conservation area directly.

I have lived and worked in Kentish Town all of my life and I like that the Victorian buildings 

look like just that to install this extension with the dormers at the front would look like an ugly 

duckling amongst swans.

If this extension is permitted I will go back to the fact that the case officer is allowing 

celebrities and well known persons to do as they wish and she will pass them through 

planning I will also make the local media aware that if you are a celebrity living in the borough 

of camden whether a conservation area or not that you can do what you wish.

The design is not in any way in keeping with the conservation area.
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